
 
 

 
MAY 10, 2012 
VOLUME 10, NUMBER 9 
 
 

 
 

You are receiving this e-mail 
as an opt-in subscriber to the 
Port Authority’s e-newsletter 
list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To unsubscribe, 
please e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 

 

 

Navy Sets Anchor in Heath, Again 
The ribbon got cut on the new Boeing workload areas for the Navy 
ESG program.  Rear Admiral Terry Benedict and Boeing Space 
Systems President Roger Krone headlined the event that saw Navy 
work with a potential life span through 2080 set anchor in Heath.  
Photos from the ribbon cutting were shared and posted along with 
news articles on the Port Authority Facebook page. 

GO TO:   http://www.facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

Water Tower Demolition Nears 
The 160’ tall COATC water tower, an icon of sorts in Heath for at 
least 50 years, is nearing its demise.  The Port Authority is 
engaged in a quotation solicitation process seeking contractors to 
raze the tower and surrounding buildings beginning in June. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/projects 

Facebook Page Hits 500th Milestone 
Last night, the Port Authority Facebook page hit a milestone with 
its 500th “Like” achieved.  If you aren’t one of those, it’s time to 
consider following the page. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

 

 


